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BargainingBrief
June 30, 2021

Published by the Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association to update its members regarding collective bargaining.

In accordance with Association policy, regular communication will be 
provided to NLTA members by way of periodic updates on the status 
of the collective bargaining process. This communiqué is a follow up 
to the June 16, 2021 Bargaining Brief.

The date to commence negotiations for a new Labrador West Collective 
Agreement with an exchange of opening proposals had been scheduled 
for Wednesday, June 30, 2021. On Friday, June 25, government’s chief 
negotiator, Brian Miller, informed the Association that the employer 
would not be available for June 30, due to unavoidable scheduling issues. 

The NLTA continues to push for the commencement of negotiations and 
has requested a date to exchange opening proposals as soon as possible. 

The Labrador West Collective Agreement expired on August 31, 2020. 
Pursuant to Article 3 of the Labrador West Collective Agreement, the 
Agreement in place remains in full force and effect until such time as a 
new contract is negotiated. We will keep you advised of any significant 
developments or progress in negotiations through subsequent Bargaining 
Briefs and other communications as necessary.

http://www.nlta.nl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Bargaining-Brief-Lab-West-June-2021.pdf

